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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  October 11 

 

 
ISSO Closed Today, October 11 
       The International Students & Scholars Office will be closed on Friday, 
       October 11 while we are moving back to our remodeled office in Maucker  
       Union.  We will reopen at 8 am on Monday, October 14 in Room 113, Maucker  
       Union. 
 
UNI Homecoming! 
       Come out and celebrate the end of homecoming this weekend with other  
       UNI students! Homecoming is a tradition of welcoming back alumni of  
       UNI and celebrating current students. Tailgating will begin outside of the  
       UNI Dome at noon on Saturday October 12th with the football game  
       starting at 4 p.m. that same day.  You all are invited to the ISA & ISP Annual  
       Homecoming Tailgate on Saturday, October 12th from 12:30-3:30 pm in the 
       UNI-Dome Lot (diagonal from the WRC back entrance).  There will be free  
       food, games, and UNI football gear!  See the attached flyer for details.   
       For a complete list of UNI homecoming events visit: 
       http://www.uni.edu/homecoming/homecoming-schedule. See you there!  
 
Lunch & Learn:  Academic Support and Healthy Living at UNI October 
16 
       In need of some additional homework help and don't know where you can  
       find it?  Are you curious what activities are available to you as a student?   
       Come to our October Lunch and Learn on Wednesday, October 16 at noon in  
       the Presidential Room in Maucker Union.  We will be bringing in  
       knowledgeable staff who can answer any of your questions regarding where to 
       get additional homework help, tutoring, relieving stress, staying active, etc.  
       Also, free lunch for all who attend and one lucky person will leave with a $10  
       gift card to University Book and Supply! 
 
Ethnic Food Celebration:  German and Austrian Food October 17 
       On Thursday, October 17, we will be hosting a German/Austrian Ethnic Food      
       Celebration in the Center for Multicultural Education (CME) in Maucker  
       Union starting at 6 pm.  Stop by to taste some FREE traditional German and  
       Austrian food! 
 
Reaching for Higher Ground Keynote Lecture October 14 
         Tracie McMillan, author of "The American Way of Eating:  Undercover at  
         Walmart, Applebee's, Farm Fields and the Dinner Table," will give the  
         Reaching  for Higher Ground keynote lecture at 7 pm, Monday, Oct. 14 in  
         Lang Hall Auditorium.  A reception and book signing will be held from 3 to  
         4:30 pm, in the Great Reading Room, Seerley Hall on Monday, Oct. 14.  All  
         faculty, staff  and students are invited to attend both events.  For more  
         information about this event and other Reaching for Higher Ground events  

http://www.uni.edu/homecoming/homecoming-schedule


         related to this year's Food Matters topic, go to the following website.  
         http://guides.lib.uni.edu/content.php?pid=413835&sid=3381731 

 

Campus Wide Tutoring Available at the Academic Learning Center 
       Midterms are fast approaching so don't forget to prepare.  If you need any  
       extra help be sure to utilize the free tutors and academic services offered to  
       students through the Academic Learning Center.  See the attached brochure  
       for further details. 
 
Midnight Madness for UNI Student Groups 
         UNI Athletics will be hosting an event called McLeod Madness on Nov. 18th  
         at 9:30 pm following a volleyball game.  This event is an introduction to the  
         2013-14 UNI basketball programs.  The night will be filled with contests and  
         competitions  and will end with a scrimmage by the men's team.  Many of  
         the competitions will  have students involved, for example, shooting half  
         court shots for money toward spring tuition.  In order to have an  
         opportunity to participate you must e-mail Maddie Allen  
         (madeline.allen@uni.edu) your group name and number of members by  
         Oct. 18 at noon, then the night of the competition more than 50% of  
         your members must be present. 
 

Follow Us on Twitter! 
       ISSO now has a Twitter account!  Go to https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI and  
       follow us on Twitter! 
 
ISSO Office Hours 
      ISSO office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.   
 

 

Reminder to like our Facebook page 

Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  
The link is https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 

 

ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply 

"unsubscribe" 
--  
International Students and Scholars Office 

University of Northern Iowa                                       

113 Maucker Union                                                     

Cedar Falls, IA  50614-0164 

U.S.A.                                            

Phone:  319-273-6421 

For deaf or hard of hearing, use Relay 711 

Fax:    319-273-6103 

http://guides.lib.uni.edu/content.php?pid=413835&sid=3381731
mailto:madeline.allen@uni.edu
https://twitter.com/ISSO_UNI
https://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn
tel:319-273-6421
tel:319-273-6103


E-mail: international.services@uni.edu 

Web: www.uni.edu/internationalservices 

Skype: UNI_ISSOAdvisor 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/uni.isso 

Regular office hours 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Summer office hours 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
The University of Northern Iowa provides transformative learning experiences that inspire 
students to embrace challenge, engage in critical inquiry and creative thought, and contribute to 
society. 
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